NASA Finance Committee Meeting Notes
April 25, 2018
10:00 AM - E230
Attending:
James Guthrie, Mark Norton, Garry Wilson, Adèle Weichel 

Absent:
Terry Sulyma, Susan Hurley


1. Cash & Investment Summary

· There will be an unexpected overage RE:  Arbitration and Legal Fees.
· At this point in time the Cash position is strong.

2. Preliminary Budget Review
J. Guthrie, M. Norton and with additional input from G. Wilson reviewed and recommended the following changes to the proposed 2018 – 2019 budget:
Rationale for changes:

After reviewing various emails and comments made by members who attended the budget information sessions on April 19 and April 23, 2018, the common theme is the concern over the ACIFA Defense Fund line item.  It has been determined that ACIFA stills has a great deal of work to do in order for NASA to provide these additional funds along with the payment of annual membership dues.

The following recommendations were made:

· Delete the ACIFA Defense Fund line item and replace it with the Defense Fund. (see attached VP of Finance Annual Report – Page 4)  

· The Finance Committee to implement a NASA defense fund and investing those funds into Canada Deposit Insurance Corporation (CDIC) GIC’s. 

· Establishment of a committee to review the defense fund criteria and include members possibly from Bargaining along with faculty who have a legal background.

An email will be sent to Committee members who were unable to attend this meeting to take the time to either make further suggestions, amendments, and/or additions to this document by 4:00 PM on Thursday, April 26, 2018.  

T. Sulyma has indicated that he would like to include a few motions to the AGM package prior to it being dispersed to membership.  

3. Auditor 

· The Auditor will be Collins Barrow for the 2017 – 2018 audit process.  Suzanne Willoughby will be assisting A. Weichel.  
